
 

YEAR 6 - YEARLY OVERVIEW 2017 - 18 

 Autumn Spring Summer 

Whole School Value Focus Cooperative 
 

Responsible Respectful Persevering  Reflective Resourceful 

Diversity Focus 
Harvest festival 

Black History Month 

 

Remembrance Day 

Christmas supporting 

Children’s society 

through Christingle 

Safer internet week Easter 
Action Aid 

Sponsored child 

Refugee Week 

Healthy Schools Week 

Maths 
 

Number and 
Calculation 

 
 

Fractions, Decimals, 
Percentages 

Ratio and Proportion 
 

Measurement 

Geometry 
Statistics 

Algebra 
SATs Recap 

Problem Solving 

Novel Study and Genre 
Text and Writing units 

Adventures of 
Harris Burdick 

Description 

War Horse 
Argument, letter, 

narrative, NCR 

WW1 
poetry 

Macbeth Trash Playscript 

Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar 

Word types, sentence 
types,  

Verb forms, 
punctuation 

Vocabulary, standard 
English 

SATs Recap SATs Recap 
 
 

Science 
 

Living Things and their 
habitats 

Animals inc. humans Evolution & Inheritance Light Electricity 

Creative Curriculum Units 
(history/geography/art/DT) 

 

 
World War 1 

 
Anglo Saxons 

Romans Enterprise 

Trips & Enrichment 
 

Residential 
World of Work Day 

WW1 poetry 
Anglo-Saxon visitor Post-SATs trip  

End of Year trip (with 
Enterprise profits) 

Computing 
 

We are adventure 
gamers - Programming 

We are computational 
thinkers - 

Computational Thinking 

We are advertisers - 
Creativity 

We are network engineers - 
Computer Networks 

We are travel writers - 
Productivity 

We are publishers - 
Communication/collabora

tion 

Values 
(SMSC and British Values) 

 

Understanding the 
Royal Family 

Tolerance Democracy Queen’s birthday Rule of Law Liberty 

PSHE 

Identity, society and 
equality:  

Human rights 

 

Keeping safe and 
managing risk: 

Keeping safe - out and 
about 

 

Careers, financial capability 
and economic wellbeing: 
Borrowing and earning 

money 

 

Drug, alcohol and tobacco 
education: Weighing up risk 

 

Mental health and 
emotional wellbeing: 

Healthy minds 
 

Sex and relationship 
education:  

Healthy relationships / 
How a baby is made 

 

RE 
What does it mean to be a Sikh? How do Christians express their beliefs? What is compassion? 

How does growing up bring 
responsibilities and commitments? 

PE 
 

Athletics Gymnastics Invasion games Net and wall games Dance Striking and Fielding 

Music 
 

Living On a Prayer 
Benjamin Britten – A 

New Year Carol 
Classroom Jazz 2 French prince of Bel Air Make You Feel My Love 

Reflect, Rewind and 
Replay 

MfL 
 

Classroom routines 
Clothing 

Verb etre 
Games vocabulary 

Prepositions 
Furniture 

Weeks, months 
Verb aller 

Accommodation 
Transport 

Holiday destinations 



 

Family 

 


